## July 6, 2005

The Ellettsville, Indiana, Town Council President, Patrick Stoffers and Clerk-Treasurer, Sandra Hash met at 6:30 p.m., Wednesday, July 6, 2005 with each Supervisor and their liaison to discuss the proposed 2006 budgets. Jim Ragle, Lisa Creech and Jeff Frownfelter presented the Street and Parks Department budgets. Frank Nierzwicki presented the Planning Department budget. Mike and Jeff Farmer along with Phillip Rogers presented both the Water and Wastewater budgets. Ron McGlocklin and William Evans presented the Police Department budget. Jim Davis and Dennis Williamson presented the Fire Department budget. Sandra Hash presented the Town Administrative budget.

The budgets were submitted for review, revised and will be discussed further at the July 13th meeting.

Patrick Stoffers, President

William Evans, Vice President

Lisa Creech

Phillip D. Rogers

Dennis Williamson

Sandra C. Hash
Clerk-Treasurer